
Journal of NEAFCS Reviewers Request 
Dana Wright (WV), JNEAFCS co-editor 

Happy New Year! I hope you had a joyous holiday season with your 

family and friends. As the New Year begins, I encourage you to consider 

serving as a peer reviewer for the Journal of NEAFCS. This is an ideal 

opportunity for both professional development and service to the 

profession without the requirement of a huge time commitment. 

Because the Journal committee understands the daily demands of our 

profession, we try our best to limit the number of articles assigned to individual reviewers. 

Reviewing the written work of colleagues has its benefits. Reviewers get experience in 

identifying scholarly and relevant work in the areas of research, best practices, and implications 

for use within Extension. Submissions selected for publication will affect our work today and in 

the future. The reviewer experience can also prove helpful when creating and submitting your 

own work for publication. If interested in this opportunity, please send your contact 

information to Rebecca Hardeman by March 1, 2020. We look forward to having you on our 

team!  
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